March 16, 2009

Board President
Gerri Guzman
announced that
there would be no
lay-off (Reduction
in Force or RIF) of
permanent or pro-

bationary certifi-
cated non-
management em-
ployees this year.

Statewide, more
than 26,000 CTA members received RIF notices
on or before Friday, March 13.

Executive Committee Elections Are in May

The nominations for the Executive Committee and State Council will close at the Council meeting on
Tuesday, April 21. The meeting will begin at 3:30 p.m. at La Merced Intermediate School. Eligible mem-
bers may be nominated in one of three ways: (1) complete the petition (available through the MTA Office,
(2) nomination on the floor of Council, or (3) via the Nominating Committee. The Nominating Committee
can be contacted through the MTA office.

The members of the Nominating Committee are Gloria Cunningham (WIE), Rosie Rueda (MGE) and
Ron Ceballos (LMI).

More information regarding the offices found in the Bylaws. The MTA bylaws can be found at
montebelloteachers.com.

Nominations are open for:

President
Vice President
Treasurer
Elementary Director
Intermediate Director
Support Staff Director
Patoy Mensss (LNS), Carolina castllo (MHS) attond CTA State Council Seat
the March 5 Board of Education Meeting.
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